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Notice of Comment Period Regarding 2026 Clear Choice 
Standardized Plan Designs 

 
Comment deadline: January 30, 2025, Close of Business 

 
The Bureau of Insurance will conduct an annual review of the Clear Choice plan designs in 
consultation with stakeholders, pursuant to 24-A M.R.S. § 2793(2) and Bureau of Insurance Rule 
Chapter 851, §5(1)(A). 

The proposed 2026 Clear Choice plan parameters have been posted to the Bureau’s new 2026 Clear 
Choice page. 

 
Written comments will be accepted until close of business, Thursday, January 30, 2025. To 
submit written comments: 

• Email them to: karma.y.lombard@maine.gov; or 

• Mail them to: Karma Lombard, Maine Bureau of Insurance, 34 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333. 
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